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BY EMAIL 
 
November 23, 2020 
 
Ms. Asha Patel 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications  
Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
Toronto, ON M2J 1P8 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 
Dear Ms. Patel:  
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

NPS 26 Branchton Relocation 
OEB File Number: EB-2020-0065 

 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) acknowledgment letter dated November 9, 
2020, the OEB has completed its preliminary review of your NPS 26 Branchton 
Relocation leave to construct application and will now commence the processing of your 
application. The next steps will be communicated in due course. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to Ritchie Murray, Project Advisor 
at 416-454-8837 or Ritchie.Murray@oeb.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
 
 
c:  Tania Persad, Tania.Persad@enbridge.com  
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